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From: redding5@bigpond.com
Sent: Thursday, 25 July 2013 9:21:48 PM
To: Lithgow LEP Planning Team
Subject: Draft LEP 2013

Dear Karen, Regards to our block of land in Brays Lane Wallerawang Property 
Number 102048 as part of the Draft LEP 2013 The Council are looking at changing 
our block from Residential to Rural. We wish to keep it as Residential and see 
know reason for the change.  Building permission has been granted on this block 
we would like this to remain Janette Redding                                    
  

Please pass on to Karen Luka
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